
Cheetwood Newsletter

Friday 3rd November 2023

End of the week information:
* Thank you to all the parents who have attended your child’s parent meeting this week. Next week’s meetings are for
Nursery, Reception, Year 2, Year 3 and Year 6. If you have not yet booked a time slot. Please see the class teacher after
school.
* There was a fantastic turn out at today’s Reading Breakfast. The English team shared key messages around the
teaching of phonics. Parents worked alongside their children during the session and were given some ideas to use back
at home. See below for pictures from today’s session.
Join us next week for a session on fluency. Friday 10th November - 9am.

Year 6 trip
Year 6 went on a walk around our beautiful city on Wednesday. They were following Manchester’s Peace
Trail. Their walk led them to Manchester Central Library, where they explored peace symbols within the city.
We are so proud of how well they represented the school.. Mrs Clark received an wonderful email from the
organiser, Lois Gyves, who stated, ‘...they were all attentive, curious, well-behaved and polite. They are credit to
Miss Jamil and your school.’

Words of the week

irresistible Something is so good that you can’t stop yourself doing or having it.

slapdash If you are slapdash you do it without thinking or planning and you do not take
care.
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Important information:
Cheetwood Community Primary is a nut free school,
please DO NOT send nuts into school with your child.

Some of our children have severe nut allergies.

* We are now live on Instagram. Follow for updates and school information.

@cheetwoodcommunityprimaryschool

*Reminder: Individual and sibling photographs will be taken on Tuesday 7th November



Attendance

Our school attendance target this year is 97%

Class attendance for the this week:

Year 1: 86.8% Year 2: 96.9%

Year 3: 93.8% Year 4: 97%

Year 5: 91.8% Year 6: 95.3%

Overall Attendance is 94%

Unfortunately we have not achieved our attendance target this week.
Please remember there will be NO AUTHORISED LEAVE during term time.
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Star of the week Golden Ticket

Nursery: Ayat & Ayaan
Reception: Jaskaran & Adithya
Year 1: Asiya & Mani
Year 2: Nidhish & Nathan
Year 3: Ujin & Benita
Year 4: Sani & Hadiya
Year 5: Ataullah & Oliver
Year 6: Judy & Mohammad Ali

Adam
Mayra
Benita
Mohammed Ali
Oliver
Judy

Sportsmanship Reading Stats

Year 1: Aiyla & Livayah
Year 2: Mailey & Ayub
Year 3: Gurveen & Charlotte
Year 4: Aisha E & Sama
Year 5: Eljit & Maaz
Year 6: Louie

Year 1: 81%
Year 2: 72%
Year 3: 73%
Year 4: 76%
Year 5: 62%
Year 6: 74%



Reading Breakfast: Phonics focus

Join us next week for

more fun!

Partnerships with

Parents
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